
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Notice to Competitors 
NTC SSORC 2024-11-23-1 

 

Racing Area for Saturday 23 November 

 

 Competitors are advised that the start area for the 

SSORC / OPS Ocean Race will be near Steele Point. 

 The Warning Signal will be at 0955hrs. 

 The course will be Course 1 (Lion Island) 

 The Race Committee Vessel is Hugh S George. 

 Race Management Frequency VHF 72. 

 

 

 

Steve Tucker – Race Officer 

Mobile 0419 264 473 

0815hrs 23 November 2024 

 


